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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Principal Private Secretary 12 December 1985

LIEUTENANT SETHIA: PRODUCTION OF DIARY

As David Norgrove told Denis Brennan,
the Prime Minister agrees that, subject
to the Law Officers' agreement, the Treasury
Solicitor should stand ready to take steps
to prevent disclosure of passages in Lieutenant
Sethia's diary on the grounds of public
interest immunity.

I am sending a copy of this letter
to Len Appleyard (Foreign and Commonwealth
Office), Henry Steel (Law Officers' Department),
Michael Stark (Cabinet Office) and John
Bailey (Treasury Solicitor).

Richard Mottram, Esqg.,
Ministry of Defence.
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http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/legal/copyright.htm

